
July 2008 Newsletter 

Special Award Recognition 
 

State Grand Knight of the Year for 2008 
Grand Knight Joseph Gulotta 

 
 
State recognized GK Joe Gulotta for his 
dedication and hard work with St Pius X 
Council 10762 activities, District and Chapter 
support and for his efforts to make the 101st 
State Convention such a success.  We are 
proud to have had him at the helm. 
 

 
 

Congratulations Joe! 
 
 
GK Brian Landry 
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Calendar of Events 
 
July 3 – 1st Degree or Degree Team Rehersal 
              Canceled 
 
July 4 – Independence Day 
 
July 6 – Blood Drive 7:30 AM – 12:00 PM 
 
July 11 – KofC Night at Sidewinders Game 
 
July 19 – 7:30 AM Clean Up Benedictine Monastery
  6:00 PM Installation of Officers–Reception 
 
July 24 – Social Meeting 

Knight Meeting Times 

1st Degree or Degree Team Practice 
(Candidates report at 7:00 P.M.) 
...................................................1st Thursday 
Business Meeting: .....................2nd Thursday  
4th Degree Meeting:....................3rd Thursday 
Social Meeting:...........................4th Thursday 
 
Meeting location: ........................Hopi Room 
(St Pius) 
Meeting time:..............................7:30 P.M. 
(Officer’s Meeting 6:30 Business Meeting  
2nd Thursday) 
 
Chapter Meeting (delegates) .....2nd Monday 
   Location...........Regina Cleri Council Hall 
   Time: ...............7:30 PM 
 
“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs. at a business meeting. ” 
 
GK Brian Landry  
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YOUR OFFICERS FOR 2008-2009 

 
  
Chaplain.......... (Appointed...............Fr Harry Ledwith 
Grand Knight......................................Brian Landry (733-1101) (blandy@kofctucson.com) 
Deputy Grand Knight........................Tom Eagan (751-2560) 
Chancellor ...........................................Ben Janston (751-1196) 
Recorder ..............................................Bob Brandt (721-7630) 
Treasurer .............................................Dean Dickherber (440-7272) 
Fin Secretary... (Appointed)..............Joe Keaney (298-8088) 
Advocate .............................................Jose Garcia (790-3471) 
Warden ................................................Henry Knoepfle (574-0777) 
Inside Guard .......................................Fred Falgiano (885-9590 
Outside Guard....................................Ron Gall (290-1230) 
Lecturer................................................Nick Romano (749-5786) 
Trustee (3 years) ................................. 
Trustee (2 years) .................................Dick Goddard 
Trustee (1 year)...................................Ron Blanchard 

Anelli, Peter 
Aultman, Angela 
Blanchard, Nancy 

Cisek, Emily 
Donnelly, Frank 

Dugan, Art 
Everett, Michael 

Grell, Bob 

Prayer Intentions 

A prayer for healing 
Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands.  We place our sick in Your care and humbly ask that You restore Your 
Servants to health again.  Above all, grant us the grace to acknowledge Your holy will and know that whatsoever You do, You 
do for the love of us.  Amen. 

Maurice, Pat 
Maurice, Terry 

Mrazik, Joe 
Norris, Sarah Beth 

Vilas, Mike 
 

To add or remove someone from this 
list, contact Deacon Dennis Ranke, 
885-8145 or Bob Messenger, 290-
8671 or email: 
bmessenger@kofctucson.com.  
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Letter from Your New Grand Knight 
 

Fellow Knights we start another year with new Officers and Grand 
Knight. It is our goal to continue the successful programs that our past 
Grand Knight and Officers have done and introduce some new events 
for social meetings. My goal is to make our Council attractive for new 

membership and reach out to other council to collaborate on fund raising 
activity. This year our District Deputy informed me that a new council 

and district will be added in Tucson and it would be a great opportunity 
to help get them started. 

 
I am still trying to work on filling open chairmanships for Membership 
and Council Programs. Deputy Grand Knight and I will be reviewing 

possible candidates and contacting them for these positions. I hope you 
will consider taking one of these positions when we call. The success of 

this year depends on all of us working to achieve the goals for 
membership and service to the community of St Pius X Council #10762. 

 
I want to thank all of you for placing your trust in me as your Grand 
Knight to represent one of the most prestige’s Knights of Columbus 

Councils in the State of Arizona. I cannot succeed without your 
continuing support and I hope that I can inspirer new members into our 

ranks to help continue the future success of Council # 10762. 
 

2008-2009 Grand Knight 
SK Brian A. Landry 
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Birthday Corner 
 

John Hooper – July 2nd  
Will Everett – July 3rd 
Armando Burruel – July 4th  

Ryszard Kupinsky – July 6th  
Dino Areostatico – July 9th  

Terry Klaum – July 9th  
Raymond Stoeserv – July 11th   
Walter Ewer – July 12th    
Lewis Moore – July 12th    
Douglas De Salvo – July 12th  
John Amend – July 13th  

Donald Kalinowski – July 14th  
Lloyd Aultman – July 17th  
Philip Johnson – July 17th  
Dr. Richard Hingtgen – July 19th  
James Liesse – July 22nd  
Michael Vilas – July 23rd  

John Spencer – July 24th  
Richard Reiners – July 29th  

 
Awards 

 
SK and PGK Ron Blanchard:  Knight of the Month for June 2008 

 
Sir Knight and Past Grand Knight Blanchard has been an active member in every activity of the 
Council.  Ron is a Council Trustee and contributed to the success of 2008 State Convention.  He 
is currently running a Family Night at The Ball Park and is an active member of the Color 
Corp.  Ron is well deserving of this honor. 
 
SK and PGK Nick and Joan Romano: Family of the Month for June 2008 

 
Newly elected Council Trustee and Council Lecturer, Nick has always had a positive attitude.  
His monthly stories have been not only educational but entertaining as well.  Nick is a one man 
recycle committee and has added hundreds of dollars to our war chest.  Both he and Joan are 
church ministers, work with the bereavement committee, and were volunteers during the 2008 
State Convention.  You don't have to ask for their help they are always there.  Thank you for 
your service to church and council Nick and Joan. 
 

Presentations to be made at our July Social Meeting…....join us. 
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WHAT’S COMING UP!! 

 
 

August 
  
17 Membership Drive after all Masses. Please help by volunteering for at 

least one mass.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Be sure to visit www.kofctucson.com for up-to-date information, pictures, contacts and 

highlights of upcoming events!



 

 

 
 
 

Knights of Columbus  
St. Pius X Council #10762 
P.O. Box 17621 
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621 

Return Service Requested 


